
From: darylepeck@aol.com [mailto:darylepeck@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 08, 2015 8:33 PM 
To: Frederiksen, Joan 
Subject: Zoning Change 
 
  
  
Dear Joan: 
  
As a South Burlingame homeowner for the past 46 years, I fully support changing the 
zoning in South Burlingame from R5 to R7. 
  
Additionally, I request that you include South Burlingame on your March 10th meeting 
agenda. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Daryle Peck 
8035 SW 8th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97129 
 


